February 20, 2025
Re: Support for Bill H-5351
To Whom It May Concemn,

My name is Nikos Revis, and I am the proud father of Lexi Revis. | am writing to express my
full support for Bill H-5351, as it directly impacts the future of my daughter and countless other
nursing professionals across the state of Rhode Island.

Since the beginning of her career, my daughter has dedicated herself wholeheartedly to
perfecting her craft. She has spent countless hours, including sleepless nights, working toward
becoming the most skilled and knowledgeable aesthetic nurse injector she can be. Her
commitment to excellence in both her education and her practice has been unwavering, and she
has invested so much to ensure her patients receive the safest, most effective care possible.

[f Bill H-5351 is not passed, my daughter will lose everything she has worked so tirelessly to
achieve. She is currently furthering her education with the goal of becoming a Family Nurse
Practitioner (FNP), a role she is deeply committed to in order to broaden her scope of care.

As a father, I am deeply concerned about the potential mental and emotional toll this could take
on the nursing community. For many nurses, this work is not just a job—it is their livelihood,
their passion, and their calling. The loss of this opportunity could be devastating to so many
families, businesses, and communities across our state.

My daughter is an incredibly strong, intelligent, and focused nurse. She is on the path to
becoming a future Family Nurse Practitioner, and nurses like her have more than eamned the right
to continuc practicing in this ficld. They have undergone rigorous education, training, and
continued learning to ensure they are providing the best care possible. Nurses are more than
capable of safely administering services like Botox and filler treatments, and they should be
allowed to continue practicing in these areas with the confidence that their skills and knowledge
are respected.

I implore you to stand with us in supporting Bill H-5351. Nurses like my daughter are the
backbone of our healthcare system, and it is crucial that we ensure they have the ability to
continue serving their communities with the passion and expertise they’ve worked so hard to
develop.

Thank you for your time and attention to this critical matter.

Sincerely,

Nikos Revis

(Proud Father of Lexi Revis RN, BSN)
23 Franklin St, Lincoln, Rhode Island
401.301.3915

Revisnik{@gmail.com



